Andrés Rozental Subsecretario de Relaciones Exteriores

## Mexico City, October 12, 1992

Rabbi and Mrs. A. Schneier, 251 East 71st. Street New York, New York

Dear Rabbi and Mrs. Schneier,

I want to express my appreciation for the kind invitation to join you at the marvelous dinner organized by the Appeal of Conscience Foundation to honor President Salinas. I was especially honored to be seated next to Mrs. Schneier and have the occasion to participate in a most interesting dinner conversation. It turned out to be quite a coincidence that only a week earlier I received her brother in my office in Mexico City.

I also want to congratulate you and Paul Stern for the magnificent evening. By all standards it was a resounding success! I know that President Salinas was very happy with the opportunity of speaking to such a select audience.

I look forward to seeing you again in the future. I shall let you know when I am next in New York so perhaps we can get together.

With best regards,

Ambassador Andrés Rozental,

Deputy Foreign Minister.